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FEAST OF ST MARGARET MARY 

 

On Friday 12th October, we will celebrate the feast day of our  

patroness St Margaret Mary. 

 

This celebration will take place in church at 2.15pm.  

 

During the service, we will welcome our new reception children to our school family. 

The service will be led by some of our Year 2 children.  

 

Parents and family members are welcome to join us, in the benches towards the back of 

church. Exposition (when the Blessed Sacrament is place on the altar) will also be taking 

place and so the utmost respect is asked for. 

BOOK PEOPLE BUS 

 

The Book People Bus is visiting 

school on  

Thursday 1st November.  
 

The bus will arrive in the morning and 

will leave after home time. So there will 

be plenty of time to grab a bargain.  

 

Many books are sold at 75% below the 

recommended price. A  

percentage of 

the money  

taken on the 

day is given to 

school.  

 

Friends of St  

Margaret Mary’s  

Infants 

 
Mrs Boardman would like to 

pass on her thanks to  

everyone who attended the 

meeting on Thursday evening. 

 

We look forward to seeing you 

all again and everyone else who 

would like to take part at the 

AGM on  

Wednesday 7th November. 



School Attendance Matters This week’s  Attendance 
 
 

Our target for attendance is 96%. 
Attendance Award in Reception goes to Class 12 

Attendance Award in Year 1 goes to Class 6 
Attendance Award in Year 2  goes to Classes 2&3 

Class 1 Class 7 96.3% 99.7% 

Class 2 Class 8 97% 100% 

Class 3 Class 9 96% 100% 

Class 4 Class 10 97% 96% 

Class 5 Class 11 96% 95.7% 

Class 6 Class 12 98% 98% 

DATES FOR YOUR DIARY 
 

 
DATE EVENT 

Tuesday 9th October Year 1 and Year 2 DUGS (Dads, Uncles and Grandads) Workshop 

Wednesday 10th October Class 1 Stay and Read (9am) 

Thursday 11th and 18th October OPEN EVENING 

Friday 12th October St Margaret Mary Feast day celebration at 2.15pm 

Wednesday 17th October Class 2 Stay and Read (9am) 

Friday 19th October FINISH FOR HALF TERM 

Children’s Liturgy 
 

 

 

 

 

Our parish celebrate family Mass 

each Sunday at 10.00am.  

 

Everyone is welcome.  

 

During this Mass, children of school 

age are invited to take part in 

‘Children’s Liturgy’ which helps them 

develop their own faith, make 

friends and have some fun.  

 

Mrs Jamieson, who works in our 

school office leads the  

Children’s Liturgy.  

Thank you to all the parents and 
grandparents who attended the  
Reception Reading Meeting on  
Tuesday. We hope you found it  

informative and useful.  
Thank you to Mrs Kerr and the Early 

Years staff who supported the  
meeting. 

 

 


